
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
 

 

The City of Belle Glade has tentatively adopted a measure to increase its property tax 

levy. 

 

Last year’s property tax levy: 

A. Initially proposed levy………………………………………$ 2,546,439 

B. Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment Board 

 and other assessment changes…………………………….…$               814       

C. Actual property tax levy……………………………………..$ 2,547,253 

 

This year’s proposed tax levy………………………………………..$ 2,680,663 

 

All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the tax increase to be held 

on: 

 September 23, 2021 

5:30 p.m. 

at 

Belle Glade City Hall Commission Chambers 

110 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., West 

Belle Glade, FL  33430 

 

A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and budget will be made at this 

hearing. 

 

 
POST IN CITY HALL 

POST TO CITY WEBSITE 

EMAIL TO: City Manager, Directors, Managers, City Attorney, PBCFR, PBSO, WAFC-FM, and 

Others  

 

DATE POSTED / E-MAILED: September 21, 2021 

 

cc:  Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

 


